
 

Thrs, Jan 6 
 6:00pm 
Tues, Jan 11 
 4:00pm 
Thrs, Jan 13 
 9:30am 
Wed, Jan 19  
 9:00am 
Wed, Jan 19 
 10:00am 
Tues, Jan 25 
 12:00pm 
Wed, Jan 26 
 9:00am 
Thrs, Jan 27 
 10:30am 
 
 

Game Night  
RSVP to Janice Pond 
Nunsense Performance 
Hale Theater 
RMRSC Speaker Meeting 
Red Mtn Ranch Country Club 
Japanese Friendship Garden Tour 
Group 1 Tour 
Japanese Friendship Garden Tour 
Group 2 Tour 
Ladies Birthday Luncheon 
Sassy’s on Main – RSVP to Mic Bagby 
Men’s Breakfast 
First Watch – 2111 N Power Rd 
Queen Creek Olive Mill Tour 
RSVP @ rmrsc.com 
 
 

Meet our new Club President:  
Robin Hagenstad 

 
Robin & her husband, Gregg have lived in RMR 
since July 2018. They chose to retire in Arizona 
because Gregg grew up in Phoenix & both 
loved the area. Prior to retirement, Robin 
worked for 45 years as a Registered Nurse, the 
last 30 years of her career in Administration as 
the Chief Nursing Officer. Robin’s retirement 
hobbies include yoga, swimming, aqua 
aerobics, learning how to cook and of course 
Social Club activities. 

January 2022 

The Red Mountain Ranch Hiking Club is looking for 
new members.  They hike once a month between 

November and March in the Phoenix area. 
For more information, contact Nancy Nemitz 

nancy@createthespace.com 
 
 

2021’s Garage Sale had 125 Paid Participants  

President@rmrsc.com 
Vicepres@rmrsc.com 
Treasurer@rmrsc.com 

Communications@rmrsc.com 
Sunshine@rmrsc.com 

Garagesale@rmrsc.com 
480-331-6257 

www.RMRSC.com 



 

Thrs, Feb 3 
   6:00pm 
Thrs, Feb 10 
   9:30am 
Mon, Feb 14 
   6:00pm 
 
Thrs, Feb 17 
  
 
Thrs, Feb 17 
 10:00am 
 
Tue, Feb 22 
 
Wed, Feb 23 
 
Thrs, Feb 24 
 11:00am 

Game Night 
RMRCC  
Monthly Speaker Meeting 
RMRCC 
Chocolate Fare – Chocolate Deserts & Wine 
Mic Bagby’s home  
Purchase tickets @ RMRSC.com $18/person 
RSVP DEADLINE 
Hale Theater – Brigadoon  
Performance – Saturday, March 5th 
Arabian Horse Show 
$10 @ Door 
RSVP@ RMRSC.com or Email Ferne 
Ladies’ Birthday Luncheon 
 
Men’s Breakfast 
 
Desert Belle Lake Saguaro Cruise 
$24/person 
Purchase tickets @ RMRSC.com 

 

No Speaker Meeting for December, but we had two great 
parties this month. December’s Holiday Party went well 
with dinner at Painted Mountain Resort. New Year’s Eve 

was kicked off by a fun group of members at Ferne’s home.  

 

The new board for January is:  

President: Robin Hagenstad 
Vice President: Cindy Jones 

Secretary: Cherie Snarr 
Assistant Secretary: Gloria LeViness 

Treasurer: Jennifer Fortner 
 


